
TEMPORARY USE 
PERMIT 

APPLICATION NO. PL2019-021 

The Board of the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) intends to 

consider a resolution to issue a temporary use permit for the subject 

property identified on the map below. 

1451 Island Highway East, Nanoose Bay 

Electoral Area E 

 
BOARD MEETING DETAILS 
Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

RDN Board Chambers - 6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, BC 

 

PURPOSE OF PROPOSED PERMIT 

The applicant proposes to temporarily allow a use 

not permitted under the current Industrial 1 (IN1) 

Zone of “Regional District of Nanaimo Land Use 

and Subdivision Bylaw No. 500, 1987”. The 

proposed temporary use is to operate a 

pharmaceutical grade cannabis recycling, 

extraction and testing facility within an existing 

building located at 1451 Island Highway East in 

Nanoose Bay for a period of three (3) years (see 

Proposed Site Plan attached). 

HAVE YOUR SAY 

All persons who believe that the interests of their 

property are affected by the proposed permit will 

be afforded an opportunity to be heard at the 

Board meeting. Written submissions must be 

received at the RDN office by 4:30 pm, Monday, 

May 27, 2019, to ensure their inclusion in the 

public record. Following the Board meeting there 

will be no further opportunity to comment on this 

application. 

WHERE CAN I INSPECT THE PERMIT? 

This temporary use permit application may be 

viewed at the RDN Administration offices, located 

at 6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, BC, 

Monday to Friday (except public holidays) 8:30 am 

to 4:30 pm, with extended business hours until 

5:30 pm on Wednesdays, from the date of this 

notice to the date of the Board meeting. 

 

 

For more information please contact: 

 250-390-6510 or 1-877-607-4111 
 planning@rdn.bc.ca 

 rdn.bc.ca/public-notices 

O 
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Proposed Site Plan 

 


